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LinkedIn
- Use keywords such 
as “investor” or “angel 
investor” (premium 
account)

DI Digital
- Except articles, it 
regularly publishes list 
of prominent investors 
such as “Sveriges 52 
mäktigaste investerare”

Breakit
- Except articles, it 
regularly publishes list 
of prominent investors, 
such as “Från A till Ö - 
här är 
riskkapitalbolagen som 
investerar i startups 
och tech i Sverige”

Epicenter
- Community of 
startups, 
corporates, 
intrapreneurs and 
entrepreneurs

STING
- Incubator for 
startups

Norrsken
- Co-working 
space for impact 
startups

Almi
- State-funded 
organization for loans 
and investment

Venture Cup 
- Competition for 
early-stage business 
ideas 

Qalora
- Fundraising for 
startups with a 
network of both angel 
and institutional 
investors

Pepins
- Fundraising for 
early-stage tech 
startups

Keiretsu
- Matching investors 
with startups

STHLM Tech Fest
- Meet-up for startups 
and investors

Slush
- Big summit for tech 
startups and investors in 
Finland

STING Day
- Annual event 
connecting tech startups 
with more than 200 
investors from around 
the world

Financing Your Company

Nordic9
- Database with 
investors and 
recent 
transactions


